

16/10/2017

MoU between the EPLO and the University of Szeged in Hungary

On the 16th of October 2017, a Memorandum of Cooperation was signed between the EPLO and the University of Szeged in Hungary which foresees that the two parties further develop scientific, academic and other forms of cooperation in the areas of their mutual interest.

The two parties will jointly promote the development of scientific and academic activities, including the publication of joint editions, the co-organization of seminars, conferences and other joint projects. They agreed to also promote the exchange of students and of research and academic personnel.

The MoU was signed in Hungary by the Director of the EPLO Prof. Spyridon Flogaitis and on behalf of the University of Szeged by the Rector Prof. Dr. Gábor Szabó.

1/1